
 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE AUSTRALIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE: 18 December 2014 

 

COMPANY UPDATE 

1. Notice from Evoworld 
Further to its announcement on 16 December 2014, Neon Energy Limited (ASX: NEN) (Neon 
Energy or the Company) attaches a copy of the notice from Evoworld Corporation Pty Ltd 
(Evoworld) purporting to call a general meeting of the Company for 14 January 2015 pursuant 
to section 249F of the Corporations Act, which Neon Energy understands has been dispatched 
to its shareholders by Evoworld together with a proxy form. 
The Board of Neon Energy considers the notice defective in several material respects, 
including that it fails to provide shareholders with adequate disclosure regarding Evoworld’s 
intentions, and those of its nominees, in relation to the proposed merger between MEO 
Australia Limited (MEO) and Neon. 

In addition, the Company advises that the writ of summons received from Evoworld seeks 
orders declaring that certain proxy votes cast at the Requisitioned Meeting held on 12 
November 2014 were invalid and that, consequently, the resolutions put to the meeting were 
carried and Evoworld’s nominees are properly the directors of the Company. The Board of 
Neon Energy considers it inappropriate to hold a further general meeting to consider those 
same resolutions before the proceedings commenced by Evoworld have been resolved. 
Although the defects in the notice may mean that it is invalid, the Board of Neon Energy has 
determined that, in the circumstances, it is in the best interests of the Company as a whole 
that it exercises its power to postpone the meeting called by Evoworld until the later of: 
(a) the determination or resolution of the proceedings commenced by Evoworld; 
(b) Evoworld providing timely corrective disclosure that the Board considers adequately 

addresses its concerns; and 
(c) the determination of the Supreme Court of Victoria at the second court hearing in 

relation to the proposed merger with MEO. 
The Company is continuing to consider the defects in the notice and what action to take in 
order to appropriately protect the interests of the Company and its shareholders. It intends to 
write to shareholders shortly regarding the meeting. 

2. Indicative and non-binding approach received 
Neon Energy also advises that it has received an unsolicited, indicative and non-binding 
approach from Evoworld that may lead to a superior proposal to the merger with MEO. 
The Board of Neon Energy is currently investigating the approach. However, it remains 
incomplete and non-binding and there is no certainty that a formal offer will be made or that a 
binding transaction will result, either at all or on terms that the Board considers superior to the 
merger with MEO. 
The Company will continue to keep shareholders informed of all material developments. 
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